
Gist of the First Meeting of the 

CDC-HKEAA Committee on Physical Education (2013-2015) 

held on 17 October 2013 

 

1. Members were briefed on the background of the Medium-term Review of the 

Senior Secondary PE Curriculum and Assessment (“Review”).   

2. Members were briefed and they discussed on the two proposals: 

- changing 100m hurdles to 110m hurdles in athletics (boys); and 

- the mechanism of adding/ deleting physical activity in the public practical 

examination. 

3. Members were briefed on the subject survey results of the 2013 HKDSE 

examination.  The results of PE were generally satisfactory and some of the 

suggestions raised by teachers were addressed in the Review. 

 


